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Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary AUG 172016
Federal Communications Commission Federal Communications Commission
Portals II, Filing Center, TW-A325 Office of the Secretary

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  Radio Vision Cristiana Management (FRN 0005-0749-68)
Station W296CY, Columbia PA (Fac. ID #144165)
File No. BMPFT-20160129AJJ
Request for Six-Month Extension of Time to Construct

Dear Ms. Dortch:

I are writing to you on behalf of my client, Radio Vision Cristiana Management {“Radio Vision™),
permittee of the above-referenced FM translator station, concerning the need for a six-month
extension of time to construct the facility. An original and two (2) copies of this request are being
filed.

Radio Vision, which is licensee of Station WVZN(AM), Columbia, Pennsylvania, applied for
assignment of the subject construction permit to it in the recent special AM filing window, and the
assignment was granted. However, the permit expires on October 22, 2016 and required a site
move and a frequency change in order to be useful. Radio Vision promptly filed a site and
frequency change application on January 29, 2016, which was granted on February 17, 2016.
Throughout this period, Radio Vision has had reasonable assurance of site availability and has
been negotiating with the site owner for acceptable lease terms. It now appears that the parties
will not be able to reach final agreement, and Radio Vision must find another site. But there are
only some 60 days remaining before the permit expires.

Footnote 36 of the Report and Order, FCC 15-142, which authorized the special AM filing
window, appears to allow the possibility of permit extensions where the permittee “commits™ to
“prompt...construction”. This has been Radio Vision’s goal throughout, it has paid $25,000 to buy
the permit, and it is now at serious risk of losing the permit and its investment because of its site
lease problem, which it did not and could not foresee.

Under these circumstances, Radio Vision urges that good cause exists under Footnote 36 for a six-
month extension of its construction permit up to and including April 22, 2017, so that it can change
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its site and construct the facility.

Many thanks for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Please direct any
communications or inquiries concerning this matter to the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

Ce: James Bradshaw
Victoria McCauley (both FCC via e-mail)




